Week of August 28, 2012
New Hire
Nichole Skiles — Career and Technical Education Advisor — 8/23/12
LMC welcomed Nicole on August 23, 2012 as our Career and Technical
Education Advisor. In this role, she will help students develop their
career and technical skills by advising on placement, course and
program selection, scheduling and career planning. Nichole received

her MBA from Wayne State University and has worked at Henry Ford
Community College as an Academic Advisor since 2007.

Transfer

Jacquie Johnson, Educational Coordinator, EOC, 8/7/12

Resignation

Sandie Lieberg, Communications Coordinator, 8/17/2012




